
Follow-Up on Immunotherapy Treatment 

Scheduling 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on your immunotherapy treatment 

plan. As we discussed during your last appointment on [Date of Last Appointment], we are eager 

to start your treatment as soon as possible. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or reply to this email to confirm your 

availability for the treatment scheduling. We have openings on [Proposed Dates/Times], and we 

want to ensure you receive the necessary care without delay. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Office/Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


